
 

 

 
 
 
 
                         20th May 2024  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Start for Life Fund 2024/2025 
 
We have been informed that there is further funding available to support families with children 0-5  
years for safe sleeping equipment.  This includes cots, mattresses and bedding, prams/pushchairs/ 
strollers and also home safety equipment such as fire guards and safety gates, ensuring that our most 
vulnerable families who are facing financial difficulties have access to safe sleeping and home safety 
equipment to keep children warm, safe and secure.   
 
There maybe some restrictions to who can apply, but if you would like more information, please contact 
Miss Cook or Annie Docherty who will be happy to help.      
 
It is expected that demand for this fund will be high, so to ensure success please make contact as soon 
as possible. 

 
Regards 

 

Andrew Mullen 

 
Mr Andrew Mullen 
Acting Head Teacher 
 

 


